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Thursday 18th September 2025  
     Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
      Free School Meals 
 
     We are currently running a free school meal initiative at St. Mary’s RC Primary School.  
 
     If you are eligible for Free School Meals, you also automatically become eligible for super market 

vouchers during the school holidays. Children also receive HAF vouchers which currently allow 
children to book clubs during certain half term’s, these are subject to government funding. 

 
     To take part we request that you apply for a free school meal on the gov website: 

https://www.rochdale.gov.uk/xfp/form/306 once you have received your email notification that you 
have applied, please forward this to the office email: office@st-mrc.co.uk where your name will be 
place in a raffle, to win a prize of £100 Dine Out Voucher. Which you can use at a variety of 
restaurants please use the link to see where you can use the voucher 
https://www.thediningoutgiftcard.co.uk/national-search/. 

 
 
     Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

     Mrs Bollado 
     Headteacher 
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